Wareham Recycling Committee
Town Hall - 54 Marion Road
Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES
December 20, 2012

The meeting was not held due to the holiday season.
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Wareham Recycling Committee
Town Hall - 54 Marion Road
Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES
November 15, 2012

The meeting opened at 7:03. In attendance: Jennifer Gady, Marilyn Russell,
Earl Russell, Allyson Wade, Jack Dixon, Charlene Price, Wanda Savery,

Sara Tyma

Minutes for October distributed and accepted as written with a minor
correction by unanimous vote

Jack and Marilyn presented treasurers report

Can and bottle returns are down as are white goods

Marilyn presented the coordinator's report.

Discussion held regarding Town meeting approval of funds requested
Marilyn reported the latex paint in the shed, approx 250 gal, was
picked up by Veoloa, which was paid for by a grant received from
DEP

Marilyn reported the trailer leaks were repaired by Modulease at no
cost to the center as the trailer is rented.

Discussion held regarding raising funds for the center

Marilyn distributed the new newsletter for corrections and discussion
Allyson reported on the high school recycling.

Meeting adjourned at 7:48
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